
 

Monday 14th November 2022 

Dear families, 

Now that the restrictions of Covid are behind us, we would like to welcome our 

families back into school to share in Prayer and Liturgy sessions with your child. 

Below are the dates and times that the different year groups will share Prayer 

& Liturgy with a family member from now up until February half term. 

The sessions will take place in the hall. Family members should enter school 

through the school office. 

The next set of dates covering the rest of the Spring term and Summer term 

will be sent out after Christmas. 

EYFS & Key Stage 1 (Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2): 

Thursday afternoons 2:50pm 

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 

24.11.22 

26.1.23 

8.12.22 

9.2.23 

12.1.23 

2.3.23 

Lower Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and Year 4) 

Tuesday mornings 8:45am 

Year 3 Year 4 

6.12.22 

7.2.23 

22.11.22 

24.1.23 

Upper Key Stage 2 (Year 5, Year 5/6 and Year 6) 

Thursday mornings 8:45am 

Year 5 Year 5/6 Year 6 

12.1.23 

2.3.23 

8.12.22 

9.2.23 

24.11.22 

26.1.23 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Sophie Volynchook 

Assistant Headteacher and Prayer & Liturgy Lead 


